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CITY OF JYVÄSKYLÄ







2 December 2008



Invitation

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE UBC EXECUTIVE BOARD
 

On behalf of the City of Jyvaskyla, I have a great pleasure to invite the members of the UBC Executive Board to attend the 54th UBC Executive Board meeting in Jyvaskyla, on 12-14 March 2009.
 

I am looking forward to seeing you in Jyvaskyla and I hope you enjoy a pleasant stay in our city. 
 

Yours sincerely,
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Mr Markku Andersson

Mayor 

